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4 June 1996

Director of Nuclear Material
Safety and Safeguards

,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission /' /
Washington DC 20555-0001

/
/

Subject: Correction to Measurex Quarterly Report for Q1 1996

Dear Director: -

We have noted an error in Measurex's Q1 1996 report of devices authorized for distribution to
General Licensees. Two sensors reportedly shipped to a Knauf Fiberglass facility in Indiana .

were actually shipped to the Knauf Fiberglass plant in the Agreement State of Alabama.

Please file the corrected report (attached). Measurex will also report this correction to
authorities in Alabama and (as a courtesy) in Indiana.

.

Please contact me with any questions; I can be reached at (408) 725-3127.

Sincerely,
MEASUREX CORPORATION

Q ['}??U7O

Elsa Nimmo
Radiation Safety Officer

CC: Brendan Brady - 4262 \
Mike Miller- C-OH (

Enclosures: Corrected Quarterly Report for 01 1996 ,
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